
PHARMD
SUPPLEMENTAL

APPLICATION WAIVER
For the 2024 Admissions Cycle, the Joan M. Lafleur College of Pharmacy &

Health Sciences is not requiring the Supplemental and/or Apply Texas
applications for the Doctor of Pharmacy program.  Please upload this waiver

to PharmCAS in lieu of the supplemental application receipt.

-TSU COPHS Admissions Team


